
Changes at St Edmund’s 
February 2021



There was building work at St Edmund’s in the holidays. There 
have been lots of changes.



The front of the school is very different. The staff room is 
gone and the builders have their tools and materials there.



When I get to school, my taxi or mum/dad will drive through 
the gates to drop me off. 



Here is the new office where Bernie and Wendy will sit. This is 
where I will drop my phone or home iPad off.



Here is the sick bay where Ali the nurse is.



I can go to the Senior Quad, the library or the field to play. 



These are new toilets upstairs I can use.



The field is smaller and the soccer field is gone. The builders 
have their offices there and a new car park is being built.



Year 11 and Year 12 students will do hospitality in 
the canteen.



Wood tech is now where the gym was.



I can still go to the pool for swimming in sport and the 
computer room if I am in Minecraft Club.



Here is the new breathe easy. I can ask to go here if I feel 
very worried, scared or angry and need to feel calm.



When I walk around school I will see building work and 
builders.



Some Important Rules for Building work are:

do not talk to builders and other workers

tell a teacher if it is too noisy

stop if you see a stop sign 



The building work is happening so that we will have a new 
school that is better for learning in. It will be exciting to see 
my new school when it is finished.


